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NOTICE OF CLOSED MEETING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Boone County Regional Sewer District Board 
of Trustees will conduct a closed meeting on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, at 5:30 
p.m. at the conclusion of the regular agenda. The meeting will be held in the 
Sewer District office in the Chambers at 801 E Walnut Street, Columbia, 
Missouri, as authorized by: 610.021(1) RSMo. to discuss legal actions, 
causes of action or litigation involving a public governmental body and any 
confidential or privileged communications between a public governmental 
body or its representatives and its attorneys and as authorized by section 
610.021; (2) RSMo. to discuss the leasing, purchase or sale of real estate 
by a public governmental body where public knowledge of the transaction 
might adversely affect the legal consideration therefore; and (13) RSMo. to 
discuss individually identifiable personnel records, performance ratings or 
records pertaining to employees or applicants for employment, except that 
exemption shall not apply to names, positions, salaries and lengths of service 
of officers and employees of public agencies once they are employed as 
such, and the names of private sources donating or contributing money to 
the salary of a chancellor or president at all public colleges and universities 
in the state of Missouri and the amount of money contributed by the source. 

 

Copies of this notice may be obtained by contacting: 
 

Sandi Clark 
Boone County Regional Sewer District 

1314 North Seventh Street 
Columbia, Missouri 65201 

(573) 443-2774  
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